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April 15, 2025

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about bullying.

Your approach to decimating our immigrant communities like your

approach to decimating our federal government is that of a bully. You fired

those with probationary status- because it was easy. You have sadistically

ended one immigration program after another: humanitarian parole for a

half million from Cuba, Nicaragua, Venezuela and Haiti, protected status for

22 thousand from Cameroon and Afghanistan, a program for 150 thousand

from Ukraine, a family unification program, hundreds of student visas and

the CBP One system to organize a million people seeking asylum whose

users have now been sent perfunctory threatening letters and emails to

leave within a week. The commonality is that these are people who are

easy to find and torment.

Please assure me that you will welcome immigrants.

My pride in the US derives in part from our varied backgrounds.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


